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Friday 1st July 2022

Friday 1st July – Mufti day
We would like to thank all the parents who have brought in 
donations for the Rainbow tombola, we have had a fantastic 
amount of prizes.

Friday 8th July we will see the return of our summer fete, our first one for 3 years. 
If anyone is able to help with setting up or manning a stall any help is gratefully 
received, whether it’s for 10 minutes or 2 hours – all help is very much 
appreciated! Please get in touch with Phoebe or email fostls.1@st-
laurenceprimary.com

If you would like to donate a raffle prize or work for a company who would like to 
support our school and would be willing to donate a prize please get in touch with 
the school office or email fostls.1@st-laurenceprimary.com

Raffle tickets are now live on the school money website and will be on sale until 
Wednesday 6th July. If you would like to purchase extra tickets please contact the 
school office admin@st-laurenceprimary.com

Please could we remind parents to telephone or email  the school before 9am to notify us of 
any absence. admin@st-laurenceprimary.com 01584 872766. If we do not hear from you 
children will be marked as unauthorised.

School Lunches
A number of parents are still not logging in to the School Money system and not choosing a meal 
for their child. It is your responsibility to choose a meal for your child; children who are not 
booked in for a school meal will be given a baked potato. 
Reminder:
•Meals must be chosen at least 24 hours in advance.
•Meals must be paid for at the time of booking
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Nature Club

The Year 5 children in Nature Club have been busy making 
mini beast hotels, this week.
They will fill the gaps with twigs, leaves and pinecones to 
create encourage insects to stay in our school garden.

Y6 Cricket

We enjoyed a great afternoon of cricket against Church 
Stretton Primary School.  The boys won their match but 
Church Stretton won the mixed game which meant they 
took the sash home this year.  We look forward to 
winning it back next year!

Y2 Whitcliffe Walk

On Tuesday Class 2 went on a walk to Whitcliffe.  
They looked at compasses to investigate directions, 
produced written sound waves of what they could 
hear and thought about physical and human features.  

They walked up to the 
view point and then 
down the Bread Walk.

Chess Mega Finals

Max, Cem, and Oliver from Y5 
took part in the Chess Mega Finals 
in Shrewsbury.  They met some 
challenging competitors and 
should be very proud of their 
performance.

Y3 Egyptians

Well done to Year 3 for an entertaining and 

enthusiastic class assembly about the Ancient 

Egyptians. They were all very confident and 

everyone enjoyed it, especially the Walk like an 

Ancient Egyptian song (complete with backing 

singers!) This week Year 3 also had a great session 

from the museum service who came into school 

and brought some interesting Ancient Egyptian 

artefacts and costumes.



Diary Dates

July 

1st PTA – dress down day(mufti) – donations for rainbow 
tombola
1st The Fisherman’s Tail @ St. Laurence’s Church (whole 
school)
4th Year 4 Trip to the Discovery Centre
4th Year 5 Taster Day at Ludlow School 
6th Year 2 Class assembly - 9.15am
6th Reception at the woods all day
7th Year 6 Induction Day at Ludlow School
8th School Fete – from 4 -6pm
12th Sports Day – KS2 – 9.30 / KS1 – 2.00pm
13th Reserve Sports day
13th Summer performance – Ludlow Assembly Rooms –
6pm
15th Class swap 10.30 – 11.40am
18th Leavers Service – 10am
20th School Closes at 3.15pm for the summer

21st Bank Holiday for Queens Jubilee (for schools)
22nd Summer Holiday

September
5th PD DAY
6th PD DAY

7th School re-opens








